Thomas Fairchild Community School
Forston Street, London N1 THA
Telephone: 020 7253 9469

tfoffice @ newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Matt Trahair

Wednesday 8th February 2023

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,
Re: Turkey-Syria Fundraising

Following the devastating news of the earthquake on Monday morning, we have made the
decision to raise funds to support those who have been affected by this.

At 3.30pm on Friday 10th February, Thomas Fairchild Community School will be hosting a
bake sale to raise funds for the crisis. If you would like to donate cakes, please could these be
brought to the school office by 1.00pm on the day. Please donate kindly.

As well as this, we have made the decision to hold a ‘non-uniform’ day on Friday 10th
February. We are asking that the children make a donation of £1 or more on Friday morning
when they arrive at school. The children may wear their weekend clothes to school on this day.

All funds raised from both events will be donated directly to charity to support countries
affected by the earthquake.

In the meantime, should any family need support or advice during this difficult time, please do
contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mirahws

Matt Trahair
Headteacher



